
School Meals – School meals are provided for all school age children. Children 
can opt for a school meal or bring a packed lunch from home. School meals are 
free for children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 under the government 
universal free school meals scheme. Meals cost £2.53 each and can be paid for 
using the Scopay online payment system. 
Meals need to be paid for in advance.  Any excess money will automatically be 
carried forward as credit towards meals. A copy of the menu can be found on 
this page of the school website. 
 
Ordering lunches 
We would like all children from Reception to Year 6 to order their lunches online 
on Scopay, no later than the evening before. You will not be able to book your 
lunch after this time so you must provide a packed lunch if this time has 
lapsed.  It is recommended that you pre order your lunches for at least a week 
in advance. 
 
Please note, if your child has any allergies or intolerances, then this must be declared to the 
school office and you will need to provide a packed lunch for your child until further 
communication from the school office team. 

 
 
 
 


